
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

This facility is currently experiencing an outbreak of 
Gastroenteritis 

nausea, watery diarrhea, vomiting, and/or fever 
 

 Do not enter if you are having any of the following symptoms: 
nausea, vomiting, fever, and/or diarrhea. 
 

 You must check in at the reception area. 
 

 Please limit visitation at this time. 
 

 Wash your hands with soap and water 
1) Before visiting any residents or staff, and 
2) After visiting any residents or staff 

 
 No meals are being served to non-residents until resolution of the 

outbreak. 
 

 Gastroenteritis is extremely contagious!   
 

We are concerned for the health of our residents as well 
as the community. Your cooperation is appreciated. 

 
Thank you! 

ATTENTION! 
STOP AND READ 


